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"Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is success."
Henry Ford

On November 24, 2020, an online Russian-Moldovan youth meeting was held, organized by the Ministry
of Science and Higher Education of the Russian Federation, the National Council of Youth and Children's
Associations of Russia, MIREA University.

Representatives of youth and student associations, youth media, universities, young politicians and
students from different regions of the Russian Federation and the Republic of Moldova attended the
meeting. The event included a plenary session on the topic "State and prospects of humanitarian
cooperation between the Russian Federation and the Republic of Moldova". A total of 40 youth
representatives, 20 from Russia and 20 from the Republic of Moldova, took part in the meeting.

The subjects of discussion were the following:

* Involvement of youth in international youth cooperation and implementation of the Sustainable
Development Goals;

* Proposals for the development of the Russian-Moldovan youth dialogue.



